



If you had volunteered to help with the fair display next week, please drop off between noon and 6 p.m. on Sunday, August 19, and pick up between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. on Sunday, August 26. Remember... Hostas, etc. Carson don't forget bricks for the wall. Sharon bring the club banner when you bring your geraniums.

Also bring your flowers, plants, jams, veggies, crafts or knitting projects. Easy to enter... bring to community building, the ladies will help you fill out registration form. It is easy and fun. Hope to see you there.

Thanks, Shirley Burns



August Newsletter 2018



32 members attended the luncheon meeting at Castle Farms in Charlevoix.

From Our President

We have some changes coming up next year. The Gaslight Bed will be gone because of road construction so we will not be planting bulbs in that bed. We are working on a plan for next year. Our flower beds are growing like crazy and the bridge baskets are the most beautiful yet. Please sign up to attend the District V Fall Conference on September 19 at Shanty Creek Resort in Bellaire, Michigan. It is only an hours drive away and always very educational. To sign up, just send a check for \$39 made out to PAGC to P.O. Box 746, Petoskey MI 49770. Deadline is Friday, August 24. Three great speakers will entertain and educate us with information on Bug's and Roses. Please note on your check if you would like the Lakeview Salad with Chicken, Chicken Salad Croissant with Cup of Soup, or other dietary restriction. Please support your District and The Juniper Garden Club by attending this meeting.

Sharon Schappacher President

Upcoming Programs

August meeting is our garden walk and mini flower show. We will met at Petoskey City Building for the regular meeting and lunch. Maps and instructions on the gardens included in the walk will be given at the meeting.

Also the deadline to be part of the mini flower show is this upcoming Friday. Any member who want to participate should send me an email to willsantos2727@gmail.com. The categories are planter or mini garden, specimen and tablescape.

Our September meeting will be a talk by our member Jill Hotckkiss about pruning. This meeting will also be at the Petoskey City Hall.

William Santos First Vice President